
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

SAN GORGONIO PASS WATER AGENCY     

INCREASE IN NUMBER OF DAYS PER MONTH  

THAT DIRECTORS MAY BE COMPENSATED AND 

UPDATING DEFINITIONS OF MEETINGS AND 

DAYS OF SERVICE  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 11, 2021, the Board of 

Directors of the San Gorgonio Pass Water Agency will hold a public hearing 

at 1:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, as part of the Regular 

Meeting of the Board.  The Board will hold the public hearing in order to 

receive oral and written testimony regarding the proposed adoption of an 

ordinance which would increase the number of meetings/days of service per 

month for which a Director may be compensated.  Said ordinance would 

also update definitions of eligible meetings and days of service.  

 

Depending on the COVID protocols in effect, the public hearing will take 

place virtually and/or in person at the following address: 1210 Beaumont 

Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223.  Information regarding public participation 

will be confirmed at the time the agenda is posted for the Board meeting and 

will also be available at the Agency’s website: www.sgpwa.com.  

Information can also be obtained by contacting the Agency at the following 

phone number: (951) 845-2577.  Written comments may be filed at any time 

prior to conclusion of the public hearing and should be addressed to the 

attention of the General Manager, at the address set forth above.   

 

Upon conclusion of the hearing, the Board will consider adoption of an 

ordinance to increase the maximum number of days, for which a Director 

may receive compensation, from 5 to 10 in any calendar month.  The 

existing method for determining the amount of compensation would not be 

changed.  In addition, the definitions of meetings and days of service would 

be updated.   

 

For Public Comment click here.  

  

http://www.sgpwa.com/
https://www.sgpwa.com/public-comment-records-request/

